
 
 
 

Head Office, 2 Huxham Barns, Huxham, Exeter, EX5 4EJ 
01392 276381  admin@farmsforcitychildren.org   

 

Patron HRH The Princess Royal • Founders Sir Michael and Lady Morpurgo • Founding President Ted Hughes OM 
Chief Executive Donna Edmonds • Chairman Simon Gregory 

Registered Charity No.: 325120 • Company Registration No.: 1177239 

Sally Hutchinson 
The Nineveh Charitable Trust 
8 Mill Lane 
Saffron Walden 
CB10 2AS 
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Dear Sally, 

 
I am writing to extend heartfelt thanks from all the team here for The Nineveh Charitable Trust’s very kind and 
generous gift of £5,000 to enable less privileged children to stay with us on our farms this academic year. Your 
grant will help to ensure children can escape their busy cities and large towns and spend a magical week with us.  
  
As you know, we work with children living in some of the most densely populated areas of the UK, who are facing 
multiple challenges in their lives. Your funding will allow them to step outside of the city, learn new skills, grow 
their confidence and ambition, and be braver, stronger, and more resilient.   
  
I have attached our newly published Impact Report which I hope you find really inspiring but I also wanted to 
share some further feedback we have received from schools who visited us recently and some lovely, uplifting 
photos of groups who have stayed with us so far this year.  
  
“One child is an elective mute at school, and he is starting to talk to other children and all the staff who were with 
him at the farm.” Teacher, Nelson Mandela Primary School, Birmingham  
  
“Children who do not thrive in the classroom setting have embraced every opportunity. Their confidence and self-
esteem has grown beyond measure. All children have faced personal challenges and have overcome barriers. They 
will transfer these skills into the outside world.”  
Teacher, St Peter’s Church of England Primary School, London  
  
“My week on the farm will encourage me to think more about where my food comes from. I think that it will 
encourage me to spend more time playing outside and looking at wildlife than playing on electronics.” Pupil, 
Whetstone Field Primary, Walsall  
  
This opportunity exists for children because of our amazing supporters, and we are immensely grateful for your 
trust’s support.  Thank you for helping to provide a life-enhancing and in some cases even life-changing experience 
for these children at a time when it is never more needed.  
  
 With warmest wishes, 

 
Tracy Izod 
Trusts Fundraiser                  
tracy@farmsforcitychildren.org 
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